
 

 

Notice under National Electricity Law 

The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice under the National  
Electricity Law as follows: 

Under s 107, the time for the making of the final determination on the Connecting Embedded 
Generators proposal has been extended to 17 April 2014. 

Under ss 102 and 103, the making of the National Electricity Amendment (Negative offers for 
Scheduled Network Service Providers) Rule 2013 No. 8 and related final determination. All 
provisions commence on 1 January 2014.  

Documents referred to above are available on the AEMC’s website and are available for 
inspection at the AEMC’s office. 
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